

Heath Lane Nursery School Heath Lane, Hemel Hempstead, Herts HP1 1TT Telephone (01442) 255418

Email admin@heathlane.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Hayley Yendell

21st September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Contributions to Snack - Autumn Term 2020

At Heath Lane we believe that it is essential to give children access to a range of healthy food. We have created the 'Heath Lane Café' to ensure that children have a place to develop their communication skills, embed healthy eating habits and learn about health and hygiene practices. Providing a range of fruit and vegetables also allows them to develop physical skills such as chopping, squeezing, grating and other food preparation activities.







Unfortunately we receive no government funding for our snack. At the start of each term we request a voluntary contribution from yourselves to help to fund this important resource. A contribution of £16.00 for our 30 hour children will go towards the snack and other food stuffs such as ingredients for cooking, food tasting activities, etc.

Without your financial contributions, we would not be able to provide a mid-session snack and enriching extra-curricular activities for the children.

We appreciate your support of this and would ask that you make this payment via the Schoolcomms app by no later than Friday, 2nd October 2020.

If you have not done so already, please do let us know of any specific dietary needs or food allergies for your child to help us when planning these activities via email to: admin@heathlane.herts.sch.uk

With kind regards,

Hayley Yendell

Headteacher